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 September 14, 2011 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
The City of Coos Bay Urban Renewal Agency will take comments on possible changes to 
downtown parking and traffic circulation on Tuesday, September 20, 2011.  The meeting will 
be held immediately following the City Council meeting which begins at 7 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers, City Hall, 500 Central Avenue, Coos Bay. 
 
The city recently completed revisions to 2nd and 3rd Streets and a portion of Anderson 
Avenue. Downtown business owners and customers have asked the city to re-evaluate the 
changes and consider a proposal to change 2nd Street back to a one-way street and reinstate 
parking on the east side of the street.    
 
All interested citizens are invited to attend the meeting to comment.  Anyone not able to 
attend the meeting and desiring to have input are encouraged to submit a letter or email to 
Joyce Jansen, Economic Revitalization Administrator, 500 Central Avenue, Coos Bay OR 97420 
or jjansen@coosbay.org   prior to the meeting.   
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